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Dear Mike

Recent Prosecutions of Vodafone by Transport for London for Streetworks Offences

Thank you for your letter dated 8 February 2017 to our CEO Nick Jeffery.

As Technology Director for Vodafone Limited, | have been-asked by Nick to respond to your letter. | appreciate you
taking the time to write to Vodafone and for the invitation to discuss streetworks issues with us so we can find an
improved way of working together in future. /"

I would welcome the opportunity to meet. Please can | ask your PA to contact mine (Clare Law
to arrange a meeting. | would intend to bring one or two of my senior colleagues (who head up my fixed and mobile
networks teams) along to that meeting to make it as productive as possible.

| look forward to meeting you in due course. \

Yours sincerely

Jorge Fernandes
Technology Director
Vodafone Limited
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